Mickelson Anastasia

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 4:30 PM
To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: Supporting HB 3470

From: Cary Thompson [mailto:cdthompson58@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 4:28 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Cc: Rep Barnhart; Rep Buckley

Subject: Supporting HB 3470

Dear Chair Vega Pederson and members of the House Energy & Environment Committee,

| am writing in strong support of House Bill 3470 (known as the Climate Stability and Justice Act). We
urge you to move this bill out of Committee on April 21st.

The bill HB 3470 is the strongest climate policy and is the most feasible, legal and effective policy
option for Oregon at this time. Polls have shown that Oregonians are supportive of a Carbon Cap,
similar to the effective legislation now in place in California.

Please support HB 3470 and do all you can to advance HB 3470 this session!

Thank you,

Cary D. Thompson & Joan Kleban
966 Jackson Street

Eugene, Oregon 97402



